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Our learning this week  : 
 
We have had a real focus on English skills and have been exploring spelling rules 
especially irregular past tense verbs and carrying out an investigation to discover 
how many different types of nouns there are. We have also focussed on the 
development of reading comprehension skills and the children have been 
practising how to find evidence and explain their answers using clues in the text.  
In maths we have been rounding numbers to 10.100 and 1,000 - we explored this 
kinaesthetically first on the playground using number lines. 
Our sketches of ocean creatures are nearly finished and here are some of our 
creations. 

        
 
In our project learning, we have been using our computing skills by working 
collaboratively to research which ocean creatures are endangered.  

         
 

Reminders : 
• Bug Club and Matheletics home learning were set on Tuesday. If you are 

experiencing problems with Bug Club you may need to disable cookies on 
your computer. There is a help button tab on the home page. 

• Swimming starts on Tuesday  
• PE on Tuesday and Friday, Spellings on Monday   
• Please discourage your child from bringing in toys from home into school 
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